




OUR LADY OF MERCY PARISH  MERRIMACK, NH  

BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS 
 

The Feast of St. Francis of Assisi is  
October 4th.  St Francis is known as the pa-
tron saint of animals.  It is customary for 
Catholic churches to hold ceremonies honor-
ing animals around his feast day. 
 

Our Lady of Mercy as part of the Interfaith Communi-
ty of Merrimack, will be hosting the Blessing of Ani-
mals on Saturday, October 7th at 10:00 am in Wat-
son Park, (across from the Fire Department on 
Route 3) Merrimack.    
 

This is an opportunity for us to give thanks to God for 
the animals in our lives, for their companionship, ser-
vice and the joy they bring to us.  
All are invited to gather and bring their pets on leashes 
or in carriers to receive a blessing as we give thanks to 
God for “all creatures, great and small.”   Ribbons will 
be available to decorate a memorial tree in remem-
brance of pets that have passed.   Donations of any 
kind to benefit the animal shelter are always greatly 
appreciated.   

RESTORE, RENEW, PROCLAIM... 
 

Our Diocese will be restoring the Order in which the  
Sacraments of Initiation are Celebrated...Baptism,  
Confirmation and First Holy Communion 

 

Through the waters of Baptism, we are incorporated into the Body of Christ through the Spirit.  We die to sin and 
become new creations in Christ. 
 

Confirmation is a special outpouring and strengthening of the Holy Spirit.  This Sacrament permanently seals us to 
Jesus Christ. 
 

Through the sacrament of the Eucharist we receive Christ—Body, Soul and Divinity—in the bread and wine.   
Euharist completes our initiation and unites us as one body in Christ.  
 
Go to www.catholicnh.org/lifelong for more information on the sacraments of initiation.  

I Am A Muslim Woman 
 

We are pleased to invite both women and men to this 
presentation.  This event will take place on Monday, 
October  23rd in our church hall beginning at 6:45 
pm.  An optional tour of our Church will be offered at 
6:15pm.  Three Muslim women, one each from Paki-
stan, Turkey and Syria, will speak about Islam and 
living the faith as Muslim women in New Hampshire.  
A question and answer period will follow.  Plan to join 
us afterward for refreshment and conversation.  Please 
RSVP to mdancy@olmnh.org or call 424-3757. 

SAVE THE DATE 
      PATRIOTS TAILGATE PARTY 
      OCTOBER 15, 2017 @ 11:30 AM 

CHURCH PARKING LOT  
 

Are you ready for some  
football???   

 
"Calling all Grillers" —Our Lady of Mercy 
is hosting our first ever tailgate party as 
we watch the Patriots squash the New 
York Jets here in the parish.    Show off 
your grilling talents and share your tail-
gate favorites with the crowd.   Snacks, 
crock pot dishes and sides are also wel-
come. BYOB! Our Lady of Mercy will sup-
ply the grill, soft drinks and the Game. We 
will watch the Patriots on the big screen in 
the Church Hall. You should also bring 
your favorite parking lot chair or bean bag. 
   

PRAYERS FOR THE UNBORN 

 
Join the Knights of Columbus and other parishioners after 
the 4:30 Mass on Saturday, October 7th.  Parishioners will 
proceed out to the statue in front of the Rectory for a brief 
prayer service.  Please plan to take an extra 5 minutes after 
Mass to join us. 



October 1, 2017  

OCTOBER BABY SHOWER 
 

Throughout the month of October, our 
parish will once again remember in a 
special way, pregnant and parenting 
teens, their newborns and children in 
need of assistance.  Donations of new, unwrapped 
items will be donated to Birthright and Pennacook 
Pregnancy Center.  These agencies rely totally on 
private donations to provide services.  Your gifts may 
be placed in the playpen in the back of the church 
beginning the weekend of September 30/October 1st 
through October 29th.   
Items Needed:  
Important— both Agencies are in great need of dia-
pers of all sizes, especially sizes 2,3,4 and 5.   
Other Items: 
Baby wipes, sleepers, baby blankets, onesies, cloth-
ing up to 3T, infant socks, bibs, Enfamil, baby wash-
cloths, bottles, sippy cups and sleep sacks. 

SONG OF MARK 
 

For two weeks in October  on Tues-
day mornings (Oct 10 & 17) after 
the 8:30 Mass  or on Wednesday 
evenings (Oct 11 & 18) at 7:00 pm  in the 
Church Hall there will be a two part presenta-
tion of the “Song of Mark”.   
 

This Gospel is truly unique and beautiful. In 
part I we will explore the person of Mark, and 
why he wrote what he did.  We will speak of 
why Mark’s writing provides a powerful wit-
ness.  We will discuss the first half of the Gos-
pel, and study some of its aspects.  The Marty 
Haugen musical will highlight certain parts of 
the Gospel.  In part 2 of this study, we will ex-
plore the second half of the Gospel.   Please join 
us . 

October—Dedicated to the Holy Rosary 
October is a good time to reflect on our heav-
enly Father’s great gift of life, Mary’s role in 
our Salvation and the sanctity Jesus brought 
to humanity by becoming one of us.  Prayer is 
a good way to offer spiritual support for life in all 
stages and in all vocations.   
Each day in October has been dedicated to a specific 
intention.  To participate, sign your name on the 
day you wish to pray the Rosary.  The calendar can 
be found in the main entrance of the church.  Each 
day can be chosen by more than one person.     



Upcoming Faith Formation Dates  
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Meetings 
Oct 18: Gr 1-6 Parent Mtg          4:30 pm  PMR 
Oct 18:  Gr 1-6 Parent Mtg  5:45pm   PC 

LOOKING TO VOLUNTEER??? 
 

Our High School Youth Ministry is currently up and run-
ning and we are seeking energetic adults to join us on our 
Core Team as we are looking to expand our Youth Min-
istry and create a Middle School Youth Group.  If inter-
ested, please contact Mackenzie Murphy at  
mmurphy@olmnh.org. 

YOUNG ADULT  MUSIC GROUP 
 

We’re looking for some talented teens and 
young adult musicians (Gr 7-12 or college 

age) to join our Youth Music Group.    If you play an 
instrument or like to sing, please let us know!  We re-
hearse on Mondays from 6 to 8 pm.  Our first rehearsal 
will be on September 11th  in the Church.  Please reach 
out to Nancy King, director of music ministry at 
nking@olmnh.org .   

 PHOTO DIRECTORY 
 

It’s not too late to be included.  Photogra-
phers will be here at the parish again on Oc-
tober 13th and 14th.  If you were unable to 

have your photo taken last time,  you may sign up online 
at https://booknow-lifetouch.appointment-plus.com/
y1ydn03c/.   
 

YOUTH GROUP MEETING 
 

Our High School Youth Group (Gr 9-12) will be meeting 
again on Sunday evening, October 1st from 4:30 to 6:00 
pm in the Parish Meeting Room.    Please join us and have 
some fun!!!  For more information or any questions, 
please contact Mackenzie Murphy at mmur-
phy@olmnh.org .   

The People who gather on Wednesday are meeting 
this Wednesday, October 4th at 7:00 pm in the Parish 
Center.  We will discuss Isaiah 5: 1-7, Philippians 4: 6-
9; and Matthew 21: 33-43.  Topic:  What are we doing 
to cultivate the reign of God in the fields where we are 
living and working?   



Information Page 
 

Acct #:    694750 
 
 
Our Lady of Mercy Parish 
16 Baboosic Lake Road 
Merrimack, NH 03054 
 
 
Contact Person:   Kathleen Rush 
 
 Phone: (603) 424-4477 or (603) 424-3757 
 
 Fax:  (603) 424-1780 
 
 Email Address:   kjrush1@olmnh.org  
 
 

Bulletin for October 1, 2017   
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